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REMINDER: 
Registration for this year's charity

golf tournament is OPEN!!
We already have more than half of the team spots filled up,
so hurry and get your team (or just yourself) registered, so
you can join us for some fun in the sun, all to support our
mission to make a positive difference in our New Mexico

community.

TO REGISTER (OR BECOME A SPONSOR):
email us at golf@losojosdelafamilia.org
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